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November 12, 2009

Dear Dr. Kubikian

Thank you very much for speaking to our athletic training students on dental injuries in sports. We very
much appreciate you taking time from your busy schedule to come into Rowan University. All the
students felt your talk was appropriate and informative. One senior commented to me that your lecture
was the most enjoyable in-service she has attended. | also passed your business cards on to our athletic
training clinical staff in case we have a need for your services. Thank you again for speaking to our
students and we hope to have you back here in the future.
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Douglas Mann

Associate Professor, Rowan University
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